
From: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
To: Mayer, DougDougMayer@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/6/2014 12:44:18 PM
Subject: Re: RE:

Deal

On Aug 6, 2014, at 12:39 PM, "Mayer, Doug" <DougMayer@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


Very proud to have joined Sen. Gregory and representatives from energy companies and 
conservationists in signing the Solar Energy Bill. This new law will create jobs in our emerging solar 
industry, increase the use of domestic energy sources, and give our families more affordable access to 
solar energy. This was a real Team South Carolina effort and we couldn’t be more excited about this 
new energy efficient direction for our state!
 
 
From: Soura, Christian 
 
Sent: Wednesday, August 06, 2014 12:34 PM
 
To: Mayer, Doug
 
Subject: RE:
 
                This new law will create jobs in South Carolina’s emerging solar industry, promote the development of 
domestic energy sources, and give our families more affordable access to solar energy.  This was a Team SC…
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Mayer, Doug 
 
Sent: Wednesday, August 06, 2014 12:25 PM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Subject:
 
We were very proud to join to Sen. Gregory and representatives from the energy companies and 
conservationists in signing the Solar Energy Bill which will increase the accessibility and affordability of 
solar energy for both businesses and families. This was a real Team South Carolina effort and we 
couldn’t be more excited about this new positive and energy efficient direction for our state!
 
 
Douglass V. Mayer
Communications Director
Direct: 803-734-3146
Cell: 803-360-3285
dougmayer@gov.sc.gov
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